WANTED!

Greedy Pirate Pete

Friday 3 May 204

www.sirjohnlillie.Ibhf.sch.uk

Please remember not to book The Reception

holidays during term time. children used
adjectives.

Tuesday 7t Y5 trip to Earls Court

Wednesday Governors visiting in the morning

Monday 13th Year 6 SATs
Tuesday 14t Year 6 SATs

Wednesday Year 6 SATs

Thursday 16t | Year 6 SATs
Friday 17t Governors visiting in the morning

Tuesday 21 spm Governor Resources meet
6.15pm Full Governing Body meet

Wednesday Governors visiting in the morning
2ond

Half term 271 May to 315t May
Can you see
vrecay i / the full stops

5pm Learning and Achievement .

Friday 28" School closed —staff training letters?

Tuesday 2nd Years3 and 5arttrip
Friday sth Years 2 and 3 Seaside trip

Wednesday Year 4 art trip

10t

Wednesday Last day of summer term
24th

Look at how
the children
have used
their phonics.

T

8th

The children in our Reception class have been helping the police
find Greedy Pirate Pete. They have created WANTED posters
with detailed descriptions of Pete.

Have you seen Greedy Pirate Pete?




Our whole school attendance target

is 96% for all pupils.

Every day Percentage of How many
counts. children in school | children late
Every minute every day these these past
past five days. five days.
counts
(F/IM[T/W[Th)
(26t April to 2" May)
Class
il 98.6% 7
2A 97.6% 11 o
3P o7.5% " Channel 4 are looking for 4
4H 97.5% 3 & 5 Year Olds!
4M 93.8% 6
5T 93 _7% 6 The makers of the award-winning Channel 4 series ‘The Secret Life Of 4 & 5

Year Olds’ are looking for children to feature in a new series, following a group
6H 95. 2% 15 of 4 and 5 year olds, as they play, learn and interact with other children in a
6P o5 7% 10 classroom. They will be observed throughout by scientists and psychologists.

OVE RALL 963% 72@ We are currently looking for 4 and 5 year old children and their parents to take
part. Your child would potentially be needed for a weekend in June and up to a
week of filming during the summer holidays.

If you are interested, please email us for an application form by 15" May:

Nursery and Reception
places available 2024

Syearolds@dsp.tv

We are committed to promoting inclusion and welcome applications from parents of children living with a disability.
All communications with us will be treated in confidence.

Please tell your friends that we have Nursery and
Reception places available for September 2024.

For details of how we process your information, please see our privacy policy here

Year 1 and year 2 have been to the
Wetland Centre in Barnes. They
explored....

We are very happy to arrange a visit for them to
come around our school.

They saw otters ©
They watched them
being fed.

What food do you
think they like to
eat?

Please contact Janet on 020 7385 2107 or

admin@sirjohnlillie.Ibhf.sch.uk

Climbing,
observing,
balancing,
learning,
exploring.




